
The Spaghetti Dinner 
 

Our annual Spaghetti Dinner was a big success.  

We will be able to send dictionaries to all 3rd 

graders in the school districts of Bella Vista, 

Bentonville, Pea Ridge and Gravette again!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
  

The $10.00 Mystery bags 

that members put together 

with $20.00 worth of 

mystery items also flew off 

the shelf. Returning diners 

were very excited to buy 

again! 
 

The pints of extra 

spaghetti sauce that 

members had been 

lovingly brewing since 9 

a.m. went like hotcakes.  
 

We will be serving more yummy spaghetti next October! 


